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Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

N2 School Application 

 If your child will be 5 on or between 1st September 2020 and 31st 

August 2021, you need to complete their school application. School 

Admissions recommend that this is done online at 

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions If you cannot access the 

council’s website, please contact them and they will send you an 

application form. The phone number is 03000265896. The deadline for 

applications is 15th January 2020. Many schools have open days 

(Langley Moor Primary is 5th and 14th November) so you may wish to 

wait until after these visits to make your decision.  

 

30 hour places 

We have some 30 hour places still available for working families who 

meet the eligibility criteria. If you think you might be eligible you can 

apply for your code on line through the government website. 

www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-chilcare and then bring the code to nursery 

to reserve your place. You do not need to take the full 30 hours initially – 

you may wish to build up to it. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Nursery blog        

 

Each week we post a blog on our nursery website about what has been 

happening in nursery for this week. If you click on the post it will show 

more photos of what we have been doing. 

www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk  

____________________________________________________________________ 

Progress Reviews  

Progress review meetings with parents will take place throughout the 

year. Invitations to meetings will be given individually. 

You will also receive a termly learning story (including photos) from your 

child’s keyworker.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Diary Dates 

October 

Thursday 24th October - last 

day of half term 

Monday 4th November –

nursery reopens 

December 

Friday 20th December                     

(Last day of term) 

January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

term) 

 

Breakfast Club  

 
Breakfast club runs from 7:45 

am each day in the Rainbow 

Room. Children are served 

breakfast first, before coming 

through to the main room. The 

charge for this is £6. If you 

want to try this session for your 

child, the first session is 

available as a taster, for £3 

only. Please book through the 

office.  
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